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APPOINTMENT OF NEW CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER AND COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
Aurora Funds Management Limited, as Responsible Entity the HHY Fund announces that Mr Adrian Tilley has 
resigned as Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary to take up a role in his family business in his regional 
hometown of South Gippsland, Victoria.  The Board acknowledges the substantial contribution made by Mr 
Tilley during his tenure with Aurora and sincerely wishes him all the very best in his future endeavours. 
 
Aurora is pleased to announce that Mr Mark Briglia has been appointed to the role of Chief Financial Officer 
and Company Secretary.  Mr Briglia’s most recent role was as Chief Financial Officer and Group Manager, 
Australian Energy Market Operator.  Mr Briglia has deep industry experience across a number of sectors at the 
executive level both in Australia and internationally.  In addition, he is a Certified Practicing Accountant and 
holds a Master of Business Administration and a Bachelor of Commerce (University of Melbourne). 
 
Mark will also replace Adrian Tilley as the internal member of Aurora’s Compliance Committee. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Patton 
Managing Director  
Aurora Funds Management Limited as responsible entity for 
HHY Fund  


